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	W. B. Browning Elementary 

PTA Meeting

Wednesday, 06/09/10 from 7PM - 8 PM

Browning Research Center

	2009/2010 PTA Theme:
	Growing Up Green

	Agenda:
	I. Call to Order / Welcome Members  - meeting started at 7:02 with 17 members attending 
II. Review of Minutes from 5/11/10 meeting  - Motioned by Jennifer B and Sue M - unanimously approved.
III. Treasurer’s Report – Motioned by Jen S and Sue M - unanimously approved.  
IV. Principal’s Report – Mrs. Hassell indicated that on May 24th Browning was recognized for Math Olympiad competition.  She reported the talent show was great.  On June 3rd, Magahay students visited Browning and she believed everyone was very positive.  She advised parents that Browning students did a nice job and gave special thanks to student council members for giving Magahay students their school tour.  Mrs. Hassell stated that Fun Fair and Art Fair events were both fantastic.  She relayed that Fun Run and Radio Disney events were awesome- students  had a great time and over $4,200 was raised.  She also recognized Marcy Steixner for the golf outing which she felt was a very nice event.
V. Staff Representative Report – Mrs Tocco will remind teachers to turn in their receipts for $150 per teacher budget amount for 2009/2010 school year before June 17th.
VI. Fundraising & Events -  
· My School is Cool – Chairperson Dawn Neubacher said Browning will be receiving $860.30 for the last semester of the contest.  Total raised this school year was $1,604.84.  Browning finished in 5th place out of 11 schools that participated.  August 1, 2010 will start the new semester contest and run until December 24, 2010.  Dawn reminded parents to turn in receipts for school shopping this fall for the 2010/2011 school year & thanked Tracy Sorrentino for her help in co-chairing this event. 
VII. Fun Fair – Chairperson Lisa Larson reported many volunteers helped out which made the event go smoothly.  She felt everyone did a great job and had a wonderful time.   Lisa also expressed appreciation to Cheryl Troppens, Mary Michalek, & all of the volunteers for making this annual event a success.
VIII. PTA Funding Requests for 2010/2011 School Year 

· Parents from the 6th Grade Memory Book committee expressed that the $500 in the PTA budget for 6th grade memory books isn’t enough anymore.  They requested  the PTA pay the difference between the $500 in the budget and the final cost of $650 for this year’s memory books.  Motioned by Lisa W and Jen S.  Passed by a vote of 11-1.  Next year’s PTA board will review raising the amount for this budget item for the 2010/2011 school year.     

· Mrs Tocco will remind teachers to turn in any ideas for the 2010/2011 school year which will involve PTA funds.

IX. Requests for Funding Assistance

· Back to School Assembly  –  Mrs Hassell requested $595 for a friendship assembly called “Diversity Circus” to be held on September 7, 2010 for the entire school.  Motioned by Jen S and Duane B.  Unanimously approved. 
· Bucketfiller Assembly – Mrs Hassell requested $1,000 for two Buckfiller assemblies (K-3 and 4-6 grades) to be held in the fall of this year.  Due to this event being in the 2010/2011 school year budget, it was requested to be tabled for the next PTA meeting and the cost would be covered in the PTA budget under onsite learning expense.

· MEAP/Science Olympiad Celebration – Mrs Hassell requested $350 for ice cream for the entire school and decorations to celebrate how well the Browning students did on the MEAP test and the Science Olympiad team earning the 5th place trophy.  Motioned by Lee G and Jen S.  Unanimously approved.
· Browning’s Incentive Rewards  – Mrs Hassell has enough “Caught you at your best” prizes for the 2010/2011 and for a partial of the 2011/2012 school year.  Mrs Hasselll requested $600 to purchase water bottles to be used for the “Browning Best” prizes.  This expense should be in the 2010/2011 budget but she has to order now to have by the start of school.  PTA board won’t allocate money for the “Caught you at your best” or “Browning best” accounts due to spending the amount now.  Motioned by Jen B and Jen S.  Unanimously approved. 
· Daily Planners/Agendas – Mrs Hassell requested $911 to purchase daily planners and agendas for 3rd – 6th grades per teachers’ suggestion.  PTA members requested the teachers encourage the students to use these on a daily basis to justify the expense.  PTA board will look into labeling the daily planners and agendas with a note that they were purchased with PTA funds and to encourage the students to use daily.  Motioned by Jen S and Lee G and unanimously approved.
· Ice Cream Social on Thurs. 9/3/10 from 4-6 – Chairperson Michelle Pugh requested $750 to have ice cream truck at the class posting.  Snow cones for students will be free.  Students or parents who would like ice cream will be charged $2 per person.  Donation jar to be placed at the event to offset cost.  Motioned by Lisa W and Sue M.  Unanimously approved.
· Welcome Picnic on Thurs. 9/9/10 from 5:30-7:30 – Chairperson Chris Washeleski requested $300 to cover any expenses for this event.  Plan to pay $60 for face painter.  Cost for Mr Tocco’s DJ services hasn’t been received yet.  Motioned by Duane B and Brad G.  Unanimously approved.
X. Open discussion – Brad Glonka mentioned Browning has 362 families, but the school website only has 234 email addresses.  Some families have two email addresses listed which means many families aren’t listed on the email list at all.  Brad requested Mrs Hassell and Mrs Tocco to request the teachers to encourage families to turn in their email address.  Suggested having email sign up forms at the Ice Cream Social, Welcome Picnic and Curriculum Night. 
XI. Adjournment – Meeting adjourned at 8:46.
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